
 
 
 

 
20-Apr-2017 
 
Shelley Chadwick 
Webb Farry 
schadwick@webbfarry.co.nz  
 
Dear Ms Chadwick, 
 
Official information request for CHADWICK, 123 Vogel Street. 
 
I refer to your official information request dated 12-April-2017 for "a complete copy of all 
correspondence and information on the Council files relating to 123 Vogel Street/115 
Cumberland Street since the date resource consent LUC- 2015-208 was granted." 
 
I have taken the following actions in response. 
 

1. I have determined that the date the decision on LUC-2015-208 was released was 27th 
August, 2015. For the purpose of this request this is considered to be the date the 
consent was granted.  
 

2. I have searched for a list of planning files connected to 123 Vogel Street/115 
Cumberland Street and discovered the following list. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 

3. I have retrieved all of the above documents dated later than 27th August, 2015. 
 

4. I have also searched the following key words and retrieved any documents not 
already found: 

 
• LUC-2015-280 
• LUC-2015-280/A 
• LUC-2016-504 
• COM-2016-107 
• COM-2016-124 
• Atom Holdings Limited 

 
5. I have put aside some documents that may need to be redacted for reason given in 

the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act. These will be checked 
and our decision communicated as soon as possible. 
 

6. I have put the remaining documents into the DCC public file transfer box for upload. 
The link to the files is 

 
 

7. I have asked planner Campbell Thompson to check his email storage and he has 
confirmed that he holds nothing in addition to the emails already sourced from the 
document storage system as listed above. 
 

8. I have then searched for building consent files connected to 123 Vogel Street/115 
Cumberland St and discovered there are 18 building consent files held between 27th 
August, 2015, and now, as listed below. 
 



 
 
 

 
 
Given that this request is an urgent one, I ask you to help us efficiently respond with the 
information you require by refining your request to those building files listed above that you 
consider would be helpful. If you are able to do this, please get back to me as soon as 
possible with a list of those files you would like documents from. 

 
As explained to you in my email dated February 9th, 2017, we are unable to confirm that any 
of our responses to official information requests capture all possible documents due to the 
changing nature of our document storage systems over time, the millions of documents, and 
the potential for human error in filing documents and allocating metadata. I can only confirm 
that reasonable efforts are made by staff to locate information and answer requests 
professionally and exhaustively. 
 
Therefore your client cannot assume that this search has captured all documents ever held by 
the council in relation to this property. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Arlene Goss 
Governance Support Officer 
Dunedin City Council 




